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Church Family Newsletter 31st March 2021 
 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 
Happy Easter!  I pray the solemn celebration of the season lifts your hearts in worship and hope! 
 
Online main services here: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDtsdqyqX6S8yZZI5S-pK6Q 
 
Or sign up below to come in person... 
 
 

Easter Services 2021 
 

Maundy Thursday Online 7:30pm – Behold the Lamb of God 

Join Imtiaz as well as others across the globe for an online special service from release international 
– you need to register for access below, and they will send you a link to join online: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/behold-the-lamb-of-god-worship-and-communion-event-
release-international-tickets-142093442311 

  
Good Friday Reflective Service 

10:30am Frant – book here:  https://frantchurch.churchsuite.com/events/lqb8autv 
2:30pm Eridge – book here:  https://frantchurch.churchsuite.com/events/d5az3huu 
 
Plus online on our YouTube Channel from 10:30am 

  
Easter Sunday Celebration 

9:30am Frant – book here: https://frantchurch.churchsuite.com/events/i9ocn5z4 
11:15am Eridge – book here:  https://frantchurch.churchsuite.com/events/doib3op5 
 
Plus online on our YouTube Channel from 9:30am 

  

This April: 
Gratitude and Generosity 

As we come out of Lockdown 
 
This April we will be sharing our vision for the future, along with how we can thank God for 
sustaining us through 2020 and how we can all get involved in our mission and ministry through 
our giving and serving. 
 
Our Church Annual Meeting is on Monday 26th April 8pm Frant Church, and reports will be 
available beforehand. 
 
From 2nd May we are hoping to move our main service from online to in person including Festival 
Church in the afternoon. 
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Share for Prayer 
 
We had very sad news this week that tragically Jenny Dyer, daughter of Trish Gray in our church, 
had a cycling incident and passed away in Groombridge, having just moved there 3 weeks ago. 
 
Those of you who went to little fishes would have known her, and she had joined us at services at 
Frant on occasion also. 
 
She leaves her husband Will, children Pheobe (5) Henry (3) and her brothers Stephen and Nigel. 
 
The awful shock has been intense for the family, so please do lift them all up by name to the Lord, 
that they would know his presence... that the Holy Spirit the comforter would comfort them... that 
they would be surrounded in care and love from those around them. 
 
Please also continue to remember Marion Mansfield who is very poorly. 
 
Please pray for our Easter services, that the reality of the resurrection of Christ would bring 
assurance to our souls, hope in our hearts, and boldness to our faith. 
 
--- 
Every blessing this Easter, 
 
-Rev Brendan 
 
 

Church websites: frantchurch.org      /     eridgechurch.org 
 
Donate:   https://frantchurch.churchsuite.com/donate 


